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MARTIN MARIETTA CORPORATION Environmental Center
1450 SOUTH ROLLING ROAD
DALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21227
TELEPHONE (30t) 247-0700

29 October 1980

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
lir. Joseph M. Felton, Director ACI REQUESI

h7Rules and Records Division _

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 gg
Re: RFP RS-RES-80-214

Dear Mr. Felton:

Martin Marietta Environmental Center was an unsuccessful bidder on
the subject RFP. Since we have not conducted business with NRC in the
past and would like to be more competitive on your future procurements,
we are trying to learn as much as we can about the reasons our proposal
was unsuccessful.

Consequently, we have requested both a debriefing and a copy of
the winning proposal (minus any proprietary information) from the Con-
tracts Office.

Regarding obtaining a copy of the winning proposal, they suggested
that we refer our request to you, referencing the Freedom of Information
Act.

We would like to review the winning proposal prior to our debrief-
ing (which has not been scheduled yet) and therefore eagerly await your
response.

Sincerely, ,
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" Warren D. Siemens,'Ph.D.
Manager
Market and Program Development
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